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PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

13 April 1982

A J Coles Esq
10 DOWNING STREET
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FRANCO-BRITISH COUNCIL

1. Much has happened since you wrote to me on 9 February
about your private lunch with Philip de Zulueta. One small
development is that it now seems that the FCO may be able
to go a bit further than had at one time looked possible
towards meeting de Zulueta's financial requirements for
running the Franco-British Council. Conferences apart,

he reckons that he will need about £50,000 a year to run
the ordinary activities of the Council; much of this will
go on supporting the Director (James Hadley) and a
full-time secretary.

2. We are now prepared to provide £40,000, but this
contribution will still leave the Council some £10,000 short
each year. One idea that has been canvassed is that of
asking an appropriate interest group to sponsor the twice-
yearly seminar which the Council holds on a wide variety

of topies. This is a good idea, though the Council are
reluctant to allow sponsoring groups, firms or individuals
too much (or any) say in how the Council conducts

its business.

3. That said, we still think here that there might be
something to be said for your informal and personal
suggestion that the Prime Minister have a word with a
prominent businessman (or two) at the time of the
Edinburgh Conference. Are you likely to see de Zulueta
again before the Edinburgh Conference? If so, you might
like to discuss tactics with him.
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Adiess

R. A Burns
Private Secretary to the
Permanent Under Secretary
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